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Attachment 6 shows the plan for the Ground Floor of our Cuba St office, which is accessible to the 
public, noting the camera in the middle of the reception area is a 180-degree view.  You will see 
there are two cameras outside the building in the back lane – although that lane is not accessible 
by the public. The camera in the main front entry lobby also has a view of the footpath outside on 
Cuba St (through the glass auto doors), but the view of the public passing by has been obscured on 
the footage captured for privacy reasons. 
 
These cameras are all in operation 24/7. 

Requests for access to camera surveillance video footage, images are managed under the Local 
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 or the Privacy Act 2020. Such requests will 
be assessed under those Acts and Greater Wellington’s related policies and processes. To make a 
request email info@gw.govt.nz or phone 0800 496 734. 

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.  

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater Wellington’s 
website with your personal information removed. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
 
Nigel Corry 
Tumu Whakarae | Chief Executive 
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